[image: image1.jpg]~
2

Intennational

Po Delta

Birdwatching Fair





PRESS RELEASE N 11
All the International Po Delta Birdwatching Fair news tomorrow in Comacchio 
COMACCHIO. Not only a four-day-event, but also an occasion to “make system” and promote all the tourist offer coming from the territory:this is the aim of the third edition of the International Po Delta Birdwatching Fair, which will be held in Comacchio from April 28th to May 1st; the programme will be presented to the operators of the tourist sector and to the Associations of the territory at Palazzo Bellini in Comacchio tomorrow afternoon (Tuesday March 14th) at 2.30 pm. 

One of the news of this year it is about the introduction of a Birdcard or service card, a card allowing to discounts and facilitations (from 10 to 20%) by the companies ( restaurants, facilities, agencies,..) which will be joining the project, with validity from April 28th 2006 to March 31st 2007. More than 120 operators between Province of Ferrara and Province of Ravenna joined the project, an evidence of the appreciation of the effort which is being made to optimise tourist marketing strategies at local level. 
The card will be for sale for all the duration of the Fair, at the pavilion entrance, and also throughout the year in the licenced sale points. By contributing with just 3 €, card holders will be granted discounts and facilitations for almost a year and, besides, they will have free admission and participation in the activities organised within the event until ticket sell out. 
Ideated for the operators of the sector, the Bird T.T– Birdwatching Travel Trade, the demand-offer workshop dedicated to Italian and foreign Tour Operators to learn the Po Delta Emilia-Romagna offer as well as of all the destinations characterised by birdwatching and nature tourism. The meeting will be held on Saturday April 29th from 9.30 am to 1.30 pm. 

The International Po Delta Birdwatching Fair with its rich programme of activities, events, excursions and sport gatherings, involves all the territory and makes it possibile to visit all the events taking place at the same time, such as the Asparagus Festival in Mesola, combined with an excursion to the Boscone and also the excursions by night to the Pantaleone Farmhouse in Bagnacavallo (RA) and the Museum of Reclamation of Argenta. In order to valorise the Po Delta Park naturalistic sites as much as possible, “special itineraries” have been studied for visitors, in collaboration with the enterprises of the territory. 
The following people will be participating tomorrow at the presentation: Cristina Cicognani, Major of the Municipalità of Comacchio, Valter Zago, President of the Po Delta Park Emilia-Romagna, Alessandro Pierotti, Local Authority for Tourism, Province of Ferrara, Giancarlo Malacarne and Angela Nazzaruolo, president and director of the Local Action Group DELTA 2000.
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